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Town of Boscawen 
Public Hearing 

 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 91-A:2 II that 
the Board of Selectmen will meet on Wednesday, March 6th, 
2019 at 5:00 PM in the Fourth Floor Meeting Room of the 
Boscawen Municipal Complex, 116 North Main Street, to hear 
from Underwood Engineers on a Sewer Rate Study and System 
Development Charge, commissioned by the Board of 
Selectmen.  
 
The Board of Selectmen may open a public hearing to take 
public comment at the conclusion of the discussion. 
 
Per Order of, 

Boscawen Board of Selectmen 
 


